
From: Adam Seif [mailto:aseif@seiflawfirm.com] 

Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 1:52 PM 

To: Karyn Hurley; *Grp - Council Members & Council Support Staff 

Subject: RE: DLCSP and Parkland Dedication 

Good afternoon to all, 

I am supportive of Councillor Tom Muench motion in reducing Parkland dedication and 

also supportive of his motion for the DLCSP re height and density matter.  

Yours very truly, 

 Adam Seif, B.A., J. D. 

Barrister & Solicitor 

Member of the Law Society of Ontario & Florida Bar 

10288 Yonge St., Unit 3, Richmond Hill, ON, Canada  L4C 3B8 

T: 905-237-SEIF (7343)    F: 905-237-7345 

aseif@seiflawfirm.com   www.seiflawfirm.com 
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